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Don’t be afraid

By Gerry Zack, CCEP, CFE, CIA

A recent issue of SCCE’s Corporate Compliance Weekly News contained a link to a startling report I was not
previously familiar with. An investigation by the U.S. Coast Guard found numerous instances of sexual assault

spanning many years.[1] However, in the aftermath of the investigation, senior leaders decided not to voluntarily
report the findings to Congress, instead waiting several years until being forced to do so.
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Gerry Zack (gerry.zack@corporatecompliance.org, twitter.com/gerry_zack,
linkedin.com/in/gerryzack) is CEO of SCCE & HCCA in Eden Prairie, Minnesota, USA. Please
feel free to contact Gerry anytime to share your thoughts: +1 612.357.1544 (cell), +1
952.567.6215 (direct).
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